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Ms. Roth’s News
Upcoming Events
January 15- NO SCHOOL (Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Holiday)
January 17- Award Ceremony for students with Perfect Attendance, A Honor Roll, or A,B Honor Roll.
January 22- Field Trip to the Fire Safety Village.


Important Announcements:
***The Character Extravaganza has been canceled. 
***Report cards were sent home on Friday. Please keep the report card, but sign and return the envelope.
***Please return the permission slip so that your child can attend the field trip on January 22nd to the Fire Safety  Village.
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	Dear Parents,
This newsletter will serve as our monthly communication as to the “Happenings” inside our classroom, here at the school and outside in the community.  The newsletter will also include overall learning topics in each subject area that we will be covered during the month.  
Ms. Roth

	


  Math:  Students will be focusing on the following area:
	*Fractions *Division *Multi-Step Story Problems
Writing: Informational Writing.
Social Studies: Explorers and Colonization.
Reading: Text Structure, Firsthand vs. Secondhand accounts


